
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2018-99 
CBX Fiber Design Services for Tigard-Tualatin School District 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
October 11, 2018 

 
On October 9, 2018, Clackamas County (“County”) published Request for Proposals #2018-99 (“RFP”).  
The County has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFP through the issuance of this Addendum 
#1. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of the original RFP shall remain 
unchanged.   
 

1. SECTION 3.3, SCOPE OF WORK is hereby modified to include the following addition: 
 
The Work described in design includes a 96 dark fiber strand allocation for Washington County 
on all fiber installed.  This fiber will be used to implement several projects identified in the 
Washington County Intelligent Transportation System (“ITS”) Plan. This portion of the work will 
be utilized by Washington County to connect traffic signals maintained by Washington County in 
the Tigard-Tualatin area to improve safety and efficiently of the transportation network. 

 
 
 

End of Addendum #1 
 

 
 
 


